
PRESS RELEASE–FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Inaugural Savour the Fall Mac and Cheese contest comes to Downtown Belleville Nov. 2

Belleville, ON, Nov. 1, 2024 – The much-anticipated Savour The Fall “Mac and Cheese
competition” is making its debut in Downtown Belleville on Saturday, Nov. 2 from 12 p.m. to 3
p.m.

This culinary extravaganza features 11 downtown restaurants and promises to be a celebration
of community, camaraderie, and of course, delicious macaroni and cheese with all sorts of
flavours and toppings.

Attendees are encouraged to bring their own spoons/forks to reduce waste and prepare for a
delightful culinary adventure. Each participating restaurant will serve mac and cheese in 6 oz
bowls costing $4, while supplies last.

Participating downtown restaurants include: BayLeaf (Tandoori Mac Supreme), Bourbon Street
Pizza (Bourbon Bacon Mac), Burger Revolution (Carbonara Mac), Frosty Bubble Bliss (Butter
Chicken Mac), Gourmet Diem (Chili Mac), L’Auberge de France (Truffle Mac), Obi’s Kitchen
(Smoked Brisket Mac), The Belle Pub (Mac Belle and Cheese), The Kafana (Ghost Pepper
Pierogi Mac), The Smokin’ 116 Bistro (Bacon Cheeseburger Mac) and Tropical Blends (Spicy &
Delicious Mac).

This inaugural event will award a People's Choice Award winner, voted by the mac and cheese
samplers, and the Judges' Choice Award, determined by a panel of esteemed judges from our
passionate community including The Lark owner Alex Bruce, City of Belleville’s Manager of
Economic Development Elisha Maguire, and Habitat for Humanity’s CEO Hazzem Koudsi.

You can vote for your favourite mac and cheese using a QR code at participating restaurants, or
check out our website and social media pages for voting details.

Savour the Fall embodies the spirit of our strong, safe, and vibrant community. With passionate
business owners, residents, community members, and chefs eager to showcase their mac and
cheese skills, this event promises to be exactly what our community needs.

Join us for a delightful afternoon in Downtown Belleville—have fun, be kind, and enjoy the
incredible flavours of Savour the Fall. For more information on Savour The Fall, please find us
on socials @downtownbelleville.
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